
Cystic Fibrosis Awareness Day 

Wear Yellow day is Friday 21st June. A 
small contribution for wearing yellow will 

go to the Cystic Fibrosis charity. We know 
you will  support as you have done in the 

past - Thank you. 

Staff Changes 
We would like to introduce 2 new  

members to the team. We have Miss 
McCutcheon joining the learning team 

and Mr Cawthorne working along side Mr 
Small as site manager. 

Weather 

As the weather is changing can you  
remember to apply your child's  

suncream before they come to school, as 
school staff cannot do this. Please  

also make sure your children's 
shoulders are covered and 

they bring a hat. 

School Meals 

The new menu is now on MCAS for you 
to book lunches for when we return in 
June. Please make sure the first week 

back is booked in by 3rd June. 

Sports Days 

Sports Days are approaching.  

Remember to book your time off 

to support!  

Summer Fair 

On Tuesday 25th June we will be having 
a Summer Fair! We are looking forward 
to you all being able to come into school 
for fun, games and maybe picking up a 
bargain. We will put out more details 

nearer the time but make sure you don’t 
miss it! 

Breakfast Club 
From 1

st
 June the cost 

of breakfast club will be increasing to £1 
per session. We always try to keep 

our club prices as low as possible but 
due to the increasing costs of staffing and 

food we hope you can understand our 
need to increase by this small 

amount.  Any problems please  contact 
the school office.  

Parents Evenings 
Year 5, FS1 and FS2 - Monday 8th July 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Year 3/4 - Tuesday 9th July 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
Year 1/2 - Wednesday 10th July 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Year 6 - Thursday 11th July 3:30pm - 5:30pm 

Sport Events 
We have had a busy term with sports 

events  including athletics, cricket, New 
Age Kurling, dance and swimming. The 
children have shown amazing teamwork 

and resilience at each event. We are 
proud of them all.   


